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Dear Parents/Carers  

 
Your child is undertaking their rotation in Food and Nutrition. During this rotation your child will have 

the opportunity to take part in several practical lessons.  
 

Over the past 3 years (after conducting a parent survey) we have changed how we run the food course 
and currently ask parents for a small, weekly, voluntary contributions for basic ingredients. This has 

proved very successful in reducing the stress and worries for pupils trying to remember a wide range of 
ingredients. It has also meant that all pupils have taken part in every practical lesson.  

 
We would now like to formalise this system with the aim of further reducing stress and pressure on 

families by asking for a one-off payment at the start of the term. We are requesting a voluntary 
contribution of £7.50 which should be paid via the payment app. This payment will cover all basic 

ingredients.  
 
Pupils will still be required to bring all other (non basic) ingredients necessary to make their product.  

 
If this presents any difficulties, please do not hesitate to contact myself or your child’s Pupil Progress 

Manager. 
 

 I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.  
 

Yours sincerely  
Ecross 

 

Mrs E Cross  

Subject Leader Food & Health & Social Care 


